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Mr. Charles E. MacDonala
Chief
Transportation Bra:ich
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3

Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Certificate of Compliance No. 6275

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In respense to your letter, dated June 1,1979, and in accordance with
10 CFR 71.12(b), Florida Power Corporation requests continuation as a user
of Certificate of Compliance No. 6275 for Model No. LL-28-4 radioactive
materials shipping cask.

In the future, please address correspondence on this subject to:

Florida Power Corporation
P.O. Box 14042
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

ATTN: Patsy Y. Baynard, Ph.D.

Should you have any questions concerning this request, please contact this
effice.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION
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, Patsy Y. Baynard
Acting Manager
Nuclear Support Services .., m a 4#
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